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Tuesday 19th November 2019  
Non -Uniform Day - Ȭ"ÌÕÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ,ÏÏȭ  

 

Monday 2nd December 2019  
Non -Uniform Day - Christmas Fair Donations  

(please see poster inside newsletter)  
 

Christmas Fair  
Friday 6th December 2019, 3:30pm - 5:30pm  
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Welcome back to school after a blustery half term! We are definitely into warm 
coat weather, especially as most classes have an outdoor learning session each 
week, and tend to go out in most conditions. It would also be great if children 
could have a pair or wellies or outdoor shoes that they could change into for 

outdoor learning, so as to protect their school shoes. These could just be left in a 
carrier bag on their peg - although Year 1 and Year R have lovely welly holders!  

 
We have recently set up an app called - Easy Fund Raising. This is a simple way 
that the school could benefit from your shopping. A variety of stores including 
Tesco, Argos, Amazon, M and S, Boots, John Lewis, Boden and Next to name a 

few are part of the scheme, as well as some holiday firms and other businesses. 
Every time you spend via the app, the school receives funds. These funds would 
go directly into our Curriculum budget and would be used to support curricular 
projects throughout the primary phase, including offsetting the price of trips, 

bringing visitors in to the school as well as buying additional curriculum 
resources. Mrs Mohamed booked her holiday through the app and this 

ƎŜƴŜǊŀǘŜŘ ϻсл ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ƘŜǊ ŘŀǳƎƘǘŜǊΩǎ ƎȅƳ ŦǳƴŘΗ  ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ 
your support on this venture. Watch this space for further details!  

 
We have a visitor next week, from Banana Brains, who will be talking to KS1 
ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ǊŜŀŎǘ ǘƻ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ƛƴ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ǿŀȅǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 

version of Professor Steve Peters, The Chimp Paradox and will be followed up 
with lots of discussions and activities in class.  

 
We will also be having a visitor from a Toilet Twinning Charity on Tuesday 19th 

November.  
 

We are busy arranging our Christmas Fair - the flyer is attached. There will be a 
non-uniform day on Monday 2nd December, where year groups will be 

encouraged to bring in certain items to support the fair.  
In addition, if anyone has any unwanted gifts that could be used as raffle prizes, 

please can you donate them to the office, as well as any bottles of wine. We 
would love to receive Christmas cake donations on the day!  

 
 



  

We have just confirmed our Nativity dates and they are: 
Year R - A Magical Christmas  

Wednesday 11th December at 2:15pm  
Thursday 12th December at 2:15pm   

Year 1 and 2 - {ŀƴǘŀΩǎ {Ŝǘ .ŀŎƪǎ 
Wednesday 4th December at 9:30am and 2:00pm 

Thursday 5th December at 9:30am and 2:00pm 
Year 3 and 5 - The Greatest Day - Take That the Nativity 

Friday 13th December at 9:30am and 2:00pm 
Monday 16th December at 9:30am and 2:00pm 

Year 4 and 6 - A Spiced Up Christmas! 
Tuesday 17th December at 9:30am and 2:00pm 

Wednesday 18th December at 9:30am and 2:00pm  
 

Our chosen charities for donations are Piam Brown Ward - Southampton 
General and Diabetes UK. Any donations received will be split three ways 

between the school and the two nominated charities.  
 

Christmas Dinner will be on Friday 20th December, where children can wear 
their Christmas jumpers if they wish to! School will close at 1:15pm 

 
We look forward to welcoming you to parents evening next week, sign-up sheets 

are still available in the office. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Very best wishes,  
 

Mrs Jones      
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On World Toilet Day, Tuesday 19th 
November 2019, we are asking for a £1 
donation to support Shamblehurst in 

becoming a toilet twin and sponsoring the 
building of two clean, safe toilets 

somewhere in the world. Any money we 
raise above this, will go towards creative 
projects around school. The theme for 
ǘƘƛǎ Řŀȅ ƛǎ Ψ²ŜŀǊ .ƭǳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ [ƻƻΗΩ 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Lemur Class: Billy Dawber for flexing his independence muscle. 

Seahorse Class: Nathan Long for flexing his independence muscle. 

Dolphin Class: Amelie Burroughs for flexing her independence muscle.  

Turtle Class: Arafa Miah for flexing his independence muscle.  

Zebra Class: Jaiden Hammond for flexing his empathy muscle. 

Panda Class: Reuben Fletcher and Rosie Rogers for flexing their empathy muscles. 

Bushbaby Class: Leia Ransley for flexing her making links muscle. 

Wolf Class: 4ÏÂÙ /ȭ,ÅÁÒÙ ÆÏÒ ÆÌÅØÉÎÇ ÈÉÓ independence muscle. 

Eagle Class: Thomas Jurd for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Hawk Class: Georgia Kelly for flexing her collaboration muscle. 

 
 

Learner of the Week ɀ Friday 4th October 2019  

 

Dragonfly Class: Ella Huckle for flexing her listening muscle.  

Bee Class: Jonah Taylor for flexing his independence muscle.  

Lemur Class: Alfie Boare for flexing his capitalising muscle. 

Toucan Class: Archie Dikyar for flexing his listening muscle. 

Seahorse Class: Molly Humphry for flexing her independence muscle.  

Dolphin Class: Austin Shelley for flexing his listening muscle.  

Turtle Class: Megan North for flexing her independence muscle.  

Lion Class: Buddy Ransley for flexing his independence muscle. 

Zebra Class: Olivia Smith for flexing her capitalising muscle. 

Otter Class: Emily King for flexing her managing distractions muscle. 

Panda Class: Callum Hill for flexing his perseverance muscle. 

Bushbaby Class: Anna Walford for flexing her independence muscle. 

Orangutan Class: Daisy Burden-Veal, Holly Bishop and Shelley Young for flexing their 
absorption muscles. 

Wolf Class: Erin Furnell for flexing her capitalising muscle. 

Eagle Class: Madison McIlory for flexing her listening muscle.  

Hawk Class: Keira Parnell for flexing her absorption muscle. 

 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 11th October 2019  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

Dragonfly Class: Freddie Figgins for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Bee Class: Caitlin Parker for flexing her independence muscle.  

Lemur Class: Vanessa Hussey for flexing her listening muscle. 

Toucan Class: Thomas Smith for flexing his making links muscle. 

Seahorse Class: Nicolas Tomlin for flexing his perseverance muscle. 

Dolphin Class: Bella Viola for flexing her listening muscle.  

Turtle Class: Summer Mavrodaris for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Lion Class: Jake Huckle for flexing his perseverance muscle. 

Zebra Class: Jessica Gardiner for flexing her absorption muscle. 

Otter Class: Esme Jurd for flexing all of her learning muscles. 

Polar Bear Class: Heidi Smith for flexing her perseverance muscle and Shane Page for flexing his 
managing behaviour muscle. 

Panda Class: Charlie Simpson for flexing his managing distractions muscle. 

Bushbaby Class: Ethan Tailford for flexing his absorption muscle. 

Orangutan Class: Daisy Hoare for flexing her resilience muscle. 

Wolf Class: Thomas Chilton for flexing his imagination  muscle. 

Eagle Class: Lucian Hart for flexing his capitalising muscle.  

Hawk Class: Harry Betts for flexing his capitalising muscle. 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 18th October 2019  

We would like to say well done to Olivia Grant in Turtle Class, 
who received Learner of the Week on Friday 27th September 

2019, for flexing her independence muscle.  

 

Thank you to all of those children who entered our Match Attax 
Colouring Competition!  

Our winners were:  

KS1: 1st - Jack Dochniak  
2nd - Dylan Gilmartin  
3rd - Evie Gillmartin  

KS2: 1st - Alfie Walton  
2nd - Jake Huckle  

3rd - Joshua Harding 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

Week Ending  - Friday 4 th  October  2019  

Lower School: Seahorse Class - 100% 
Higher School: Zebra Class - 100%  

Week Ending  - Friday 11th  October  2019  

Lower School: Toucan Class - 99.7% 
Higher School: Zebra Class - 100%  

 

Week Ending  - Friday 18th  October  2019  

Lower School: Seahorse Class - 99.3% 
Higher School: Wolf Class - 99.3%  

 

Thank you to 
everyone who kindly 

gave a donation/ 
donations of food for 
the Hedge End Food 
Bank on World Food 

Day!  



 

  

Don't forget to check out this month's edition of our internet 
safety newsletter. It is full of great advice about how to keep safe 
on a range of devices and platforms. One of the main features in 

this edition is some information and advice on the Nintendo 
Switch.  

Mr Hill  

Three videos about World Food Day, made by Year 5 children, 
have been uploaded to the school website.  

You can check them out here:  

https://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/year-5-world-food-day/  

Some children visited Kings Community Church to sing!  

https://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/year-5-world-food-day/


 

 

 

  

Hello Parents and Shamblehurst community. The school council are 
passionate about recycling plastic and have joined forces with the 
company Terracycle to reduce our plastic waste. We would like to 

recycle your used crisp packets and personal care and beauty products Some of the 
items that can be recycled are plastic packaging from 

face wipes, plastic caps and pumps, plastic pots and plastic 
roll-ons. The school will receive money for recycling these products. 
We currently have raised £16.96 from recycling crisp packets alone 
which will be used to fund items for our school. There are currently 
two bins that children can put their empty crisp packets in. Please 

feel free to collect any empty crisp packets you may have at home and 
send them in with your child. In addition, there will be a plastic bin 
placed by the doughnut treat stand for you to drop of any used and 
clean personal care and beauty products. Please see the two posters 

for items that are accepted by Terracycle. Please help us here at 
Shamblehurst to not only reduce our plastic use, but raise money for 
our school. Please see the posters for the items that can be recycled.  

Phoebe Hurst - Year 6  



  

 
 

A group of children from Shamblehurst took part in an art workshop led 
by professionals from Wildern School. 

 
The children had to imagine a magical forest creature. After a number of 
sketches, the children coloured their creatures using water colours and 

pen.  Children from Year R to Year 6 created some incredible, creative art 
ǿƻǊƪ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜƴ ŜȄƘƛōƛǘŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 5ŀǊǘ /ŜƴǘǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǘƛƻƴǿƛŘŜ Ψ.ƛƎ 
5ǊŀǿΩ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴΦ L ŀƳ ƛƳƳŜƴǎŜƭȅ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ 

commitment our children showed during the morning. 
 

The Wildern staff were very impressed with our children and their superb 
behaviour.  

Mrs Richards  

 

 

The Big Draw Festival 

 

 


